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A CARING CHRISTIAN 

SCHOOL COMMUNITY IN 

THE HEART OF WINNIPEG 

Message from Ms. Carla 

It's Spring! When I look out of  my office window it 

doesn't look like Spring, but the snow Is melting and 

it's Spring Break in a few days. 

In the past few 

weeks, we have 

sent home re-

port cards, had 

parent teacher 

meetings and 

have enjoyed 

many different 

leaning opportunities. 

The Jr. Class went to the Dalnavert Museum, they en-

joyed making rice rolls with 5 students from Japan, 

they tried the sport of  curling and on Thursday they 

are going to the Manitoba Legislature.  

The Sr. Class also enjoyed the rice rolls, curl-

ing, different in school speakers and the final Track 

meet on March 14. 

All the students participated in a drama workshop led 

by the Saraswati Drama group, and then watched 3 

different monologues.  Fridays afternoons at Cindy 

Klassen Pool have continued to be fun for all!  

Upcoming dates 

March 25 - April 2 

Spring Break 

(School reopens April 3rd) 

April 27 

No School 
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Trip to Gem Lake 

Miss. Kenzie and myself  had the honour of  going 

along with 6 of  our Senior girls and 3 of  our Jun-

iors to Gem Lake, the Inner City Youth Alive camp 

from February 6-8th. Despite the cold weather, the 

girls had an awesome time tubing, snowshoeing, 

making slushies in the snow,    roasting ban-

nock over a fire, hiking, and snowmobiling. 

In "mini church", we learned about how 

close God is to us and that we can talk to 

God wherever we are. What an amazing 

camp experience full of  bonding, fun, and 

times of  worshiping God!  

Mrs. Antle 

I appreciated meeting the parents that came to 

the meetings on the 13th, and look forward to 

meeting more of  you in the future.  

Have a wonderful Spring Break! 

God Bless, 

Carla Reimer 


